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OFFICIAL 

Wallendbeen Bridge project  
community drop-in session  
Notification letter – June 2023 
What is happening 
Work started on the permanent road over rail bridge on the Burley Griffin Way at Wallendbeen 
late last year, following the removal of the old bridge after damage was sustained during a 
significant rain event. The new bridge will improve travel times and provide an improved 
structure with wider two-lane crossing for transport customers. 

To complete this project, Transport for NSW has been in complex negotiations with the rail 
infrastructure manager responsible for the relevant section of the rail corridor for several 
months. Planning, preparation and enabling work has been progressing while we coordinate  
re-starting work on-site in the coming months. We will let you know as soon as we have more 
information. 

In the meantime, we will be at Wallendbeen this month to answer any questions or concerns you 
may have. Feel free to drop-in at our marquee: 

• When: Friday 30 June 

• Where: Mackay Park Rest Area, corner of Young and Victoria streets at Wallendbeen 

• Time: Drop-in anytime between 2pm and 4pm to chat to the team 

• More information: Call 0400 699 040 or email southprojects@transport.nsw.gov.au 

Accessing rail corridors explained 
Carrying out construction within a live rail corridor requires a collaborative approach between 
Transport and the rail infrastructure manager to ensure safety for the community, workers, 
trains and transport customers. 

When completing major work within the rail corridor, trains cannot run. To facilitate this a 
“possession” is required.  There is one more possession expected for this corridor in 2023, which 
is later in the year. This is several months later than Transport had originally anticipated. We are 
doing all we can to complete work as quickly as possible.   

We apologise for this unexpected delay and will keep the community updated on progress and 
the new completion date. 

Transport thanks the community for its patience and understanding while we complete this 
important project. 

Contact us 
If you have any questions or concerns, please contact our Project Manager, Callum McDonald at 
callum.mcdonald@transport.nsw.gov.au or chat to us at the drop-in session at Wallendbeen on 
Friday 30 June. 
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